
ST. PATRICK’S PARISH SCHOOL, ALBURY

Year 2 Homelist - 2024

Dear Parents,

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you a very Merry Christmas and
Happy New Year. We look forward to seeing you all next year, and beginning
our journey together in building a valued and supportive relationship with you
and your child.

Can you please provide the following items for use at school next year
(2024). Please label all items carefully with your child's name

1x art shirt - big enough to cover uniform completely

1 x green school Book Bag for readers and notes. If you require a new bag, or
don’t yet own one, these are available from the school office for $10. This
is also used as our library bag in Year 2.

1 x set of 12 wind up crayons/coloured pencils
1 x SMALL pencil case
1 x eraser
1 x pencil sharpener
5 x Bostik glue sticks
1 x set of headphones
1 x school hat (COMPULSORY use during Terms 1 & 4)
2 x large boxes of tissues
1 x pair of scissors
6 x black whiteboard markers
1 x face wash or clean sock (for whiteboard cleaner)
2 x different coloured highlighters

Formal Uniform to be worn on Monday and Friday.
Sports Uniform to be worn on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday.

Kind Regards,

Georgia Campbell, Jess Lane, Cyra Brown, Jodie Lodge and Cam Meagher


